SHELL OIL COMPANY

Post Office Box 1200
Farmington, New Mexico

August 10, 1964

State of New Mexico

0il Comservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Attention Mr. Emery C. Arnold, Supervisor District No. 3

Gentlemen:

We refer to your letter of July 23, 1964, concerning our
Carson Unit 11-13 well located in Section 13, T. 25 N., R, 12 W., in
which the casing has apparently failed. We are rev1ew1ng currently the
problem and a decision will be made shortly whether the casing can be
repaired or whether the well will be abandoned; at that time we will
notify you and file the necessary reports.

Very truly yours,

P AN

B. Kaza an
D1v1510n Production
BK:GC Superintendent

cc - United States Geological Survey
Post Office Box 959
Farmington, New Mexico




